
There has already been a referendum on this …..and it was rejected by the voters…….is Multnomah 
County and a couple of other urban counties ONCE MORE out to reject the overwhelming biggest 
geographical part (albeit Rural)  that would much rater be in Idaho out to prove that point?  I do wish 
they would include Tillamook County as well in Greater Idaho. 
Sincerely, 
Barb Taylor 
 
Barbara Bell Taylor 
Managing Principal Broker, 
Licensed in the State of Oregon 
Kiwanda Coastal Properties 
Pacific City, OR 97135 
Cell # 503-819-2280 
barbbt@centurylink.net 
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